
Extending the In-Person Pause 

 

 

Due to the continued increasing rate of COVID+ cases in our community and the impact these 

cases are having on our ability to adequately staff and sustain operational integrity, Southern 

Regional will extend the current in person pause through the week of January 19, through 

January 22.   Students should follow the real-time synchronous remote learning model that is 

currently in place by logging-in to first period at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, January 19. 

 


